
 
 

Newark Public Radio Community Advisory Board 
Minutes of January 16, 2018 Meeting  

54 Park Place, Newark, NJ 
 

Jeffrey Riman, Chair, called the meeting to order at 5 pm 
 
Present:​ Amy Niles, Newark Public Radio President & CEO, Jeffrey Riman, CAB President, Herbert 
Thornhill, CAB Secretary, and CAB members, Barbara Hines, Pam Morgan, Mark Bess, and Andrea 
Cunnell attended in person.  
By Telephone:​ Sue Moore and Susan Schear and Newark Public Radio Board of Trustee member Albert 
De Leon Mark Bond. 
Absent:​ Richard Noorigian, CAB Vice President 
 
Mr. Riman asked for a motion to approve the minutes of November 7, 2018 CAB meeting, Mr. Thornhill                                   
made the motion and Mr. Bess seconded the motion, and the CAB approved the minutes. 
 
WBGO News Director Doug Doyle explained how the news operations work and how they select news                               
items while keeping the needs and interests of the community in mind.  
 
CAB members discussed ways to improve the membership application and review process. CAB                         
members Susan Schear, Pam Morgan, and Barbara Hines all agreed to review the processes with                             
Jeffrey Riman and will report their findings at our next meeting on March 27, 2019 
 
Ms. Niles outlined recent and planned activities undertaken at WBGO and provided a brief update on the                                 
fundraising drive.  
Several CAB members suggested that the CAB could play important roles at the events.   
 
Sue Moore and Jeffrey Riman briefed the CAB on discussions with KUVO in Colorado comparing notes                               
as to how they manage their CAB.  
 
Adjournment 
 
On a motion made and seconded, and unanimously agreed upon  
Mr. Riman adjourned the meeting at  
7:00 PM.  
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